
PRODUCT INFORMATION UPDATE

VAL-CO Obsoletes FW Series Fiberglass Fans

FW Series Fiberglass Fans

As of April 1, 2021 the FW Series Fiberglass Fans will 
be obsolete. Affected part numbers include:

•	 FW12W270MPA
•	 FW16W270MPA
•	 FW20W190LPA
•	 FW24W210MPA

Repair parts for existing fans will still be available.

Please contact us with questions at any time.

Best Regards,
Sean Francey, General Manager
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